From: Rachel Halford

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Facility Permit
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 6:36:42 PM

Please do not pass this permit!!!

I request that the C&H hog facility be denied a permit. Such a large operation should never have been
placed so near Arkansas' crown jewel the Buffalo National River.

I want to keep this a special place for me and my family to visit as well as all other Arkansans, etc.

{Rachel Halford
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